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News and Updates
On the 1st of February, in line with Government
guidelines, school will only be open to students in
Y7 and Y11.  Places will also be available for
vulnerable groups - Mrs Brocklesby will contact
you directly to arrange a place if this impacts your
child. 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, the
canteen will be open from 12.30 - 1.00 where they
can come and have a hot meal. 
Further  information will be sent out about the
future strike days. 

Student Weekly Top Achievers:
Y7 – Kamran Khan, Archie Constable 
Y8 – Gurleen Cheema, Seren Lui-Whitlock
Y9 – Whitney Hall , Kane Lomas
Y10 – Keelan Knight, Isabelle Edgeler
Y11 – Ahmed Hassan, Makhsodur Rahman

Well Done! 

The winning attendance Tutor groups last
week were:
7R2 - 96.4%
8R3 - 97.4%
9R6 - 96.3%
10R7 - 97.1%
11R5 - 100%

Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups. 
These are the tutor groups who have received
the most reward points over last week: 
Y7 – 7R2
Y8 – 8R6
Y9 – 9R5
Y10 – 10R4
Y11 – 11R7

A brilliant achievement! Congratulations. 

Dates for your diary: 
Year 9 Options Deadline, 2nd February 2023
Year 11 Business Day, 10th February 2023
Half Term - 13th February 2023


